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e-Biking Africa offers you the opportunity to e-bike with wildlife within the 125-year-old Groenkloof Reserve – 10 square kilometres of history in the heart of Pretoria, South Africa. Little has changed on the reserve from the time people lived in the deep Iron Age caves, located on the reserve.  A gentle ride through the reserve allows you the opportunity to spot a variety of animals, while enjoying the fresh air and the great outdoors – close enough to the city, yet miles away from urban life. If you have never been on an e-bike, this is the place to try one.

One&Only Cape Town has advised that the Group Floor of the Marina Rise will be closed for renovations.   

River Manor in Stellenbosch is happy to announce that they now fall under the Living Journey Collection.

The Royal Portfolio is excited to announce the introduction of their new property, Birkenhead House Private Residence. The private homes are located in Hermanus, and are ideal for families or groups travelling together.

An African Anthology is excited to announce that Chobe Marina Lodge has joined their portfolio.

MalaMala has announced the appointment of their new Managing Director, Mr Thabo Mosololi.

Airlink has announced the recommencement of their scheduled flights between Johannesburg and George, departing early morning and late afternoon until further notice.

Fastjet is excited to announce the launch of their international flights between Victoria Falls and Nelspruit, commencing 16 March 2022.

The Palm River Hotel Zimbabwe, which is located in Victoria Falls, is happy to announce that they have officially opened for business.

Fregate Island in Seychelles will be closed in 2022 to undergo a full refurbishment. 

Angama has announced the appointment of its new Chief Operating Officer, Mr Steve Mitchell.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Airkenya Express is excited to announce the launch of its new scheduled flights to Sasaab Airstrip, which is located in the greater Samburu National Reserve after Buffalo Springs and Kalama airstrips, and commences 1 January 2022.

Atlantic Garden Boutique Hotel Namibia, which is located in Swakopmund, is happy to announce that they have officially opened their doors for business.

Ongava Collection has advised that all of their properties are scheduled to open on 1 April 2022.

Gondwana Etosha King Nehale has added the Ondjumba Cultural Village tour to their offering, at an additional cost.
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